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Ref. No: HCTA/04/2017                 Date: 10 April 2017 

 

To                                                                                                 

Shri Prakash Javadeker, 

Hon’ble Minister, MHRD 

Shastri Bhawan, 

New Delhi.           

 
Sub:  Agitation program of All India Federation of University & College Teachers’ Organizations (AIFUCTO) demanding 

 immediate publication of UGC PRC report enabling AIFUCTO and other teachers’ associations to review it. 

Dear Sir, 

Greetings from AIFUCTO, 

On behalf of AIFUCTO we would like to draw your kind attention to the resolution of National Executive Committee meeting 

held at Salem, Tamilnadu on 18
th

 – 19
th

 March 2017. The NEC and a National Seminar on “Towards Democratic, Secular and 

Equitable Education Policy- An Alternative Approach” was held at Periyar University Campus, Salem. 

The NEC discussed threadbare the position on 7
th

PRC report on UGC pay revision. It is a matter of deep regret that, breaking 

all tradition of past, neither the UGC nor MHRD had any dialogue with AIFUCTO on it, the only National level Teachers’ 

Organization in the country. Though excerpts of the report are available in the media, unfortunately AIFUCTO and other 

fraternal teachers’ organizations are deprived of viewing the entire report so far. In spite of repeated request for discussion 

with the MHRD no response has been received as yet. 

In view of the unprecedented secrecy with which the UGC pay revision issue is being dealt by UGC and MHRD, AIFUCTO 

is constrained to have a nation-wide agitation program demanding immediate publication of 7
th

 PRC report. All state and 

university affiliates of AIFUCTO will submit memorandum to UGC and MHRD by 1
st
 week of April2017 and on 19

th
 April 

“All India Demand Day” will be observed. 

AIFUCTO hope that Govt. of India will realize the gravity of the situation and take appropriate action immediately. Otherwise, 

AIFUCTO will be compelled. 

With regards 

Yours Sincerely 

 

(Dr R P Saini)         (Dr Narender Chahar) 

General Secretary, HCTA (Haryana)       President, HCTA (Haryana)  

http://www.hcta.in/
mailto:narenderchahar11@gmail.com
mailto:rpsainisd@gmail.com

